
ANDREW RUBENSTEIN
Ogunquit

Please take this note as my desire to have the committee support the proposed  law to 
give Mainers the opportunities to rent out their homes, should they choose to do so. 
Having the flexibility to rent is a freedom of commerce that should be respected. 
Rentals contribute greatly to local economies in bring in tourisms, lodging tax dollars,
they also support the jobs of all those supporting these properties from administrators,
cleaners, contractors, and others who are often local Mainers just trying to make a 
living. Thank you
Andrew Rubenstein, Ogunquit


